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The Sheriff’s Office will continue to serve Judicial Sale Petitions to all 
parties that may have a vested interest in any property going to the Judicial 
Tax Sale. 

 
 

If 2023 taxes were not paid to the local tax collector and a certified Return 
& Claim Notice was not received, arrangements should be made to come 
to the Tax Claim Office to sign an affidavit to avoid posting of the property. 
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